
 

 

   

 

January 5, 2017 

 

Ms. Emily Hunter 

Franklin Planning & Sustainability Department 

109 3rd Avenue South 

Franklin, TN 37064 

 

RE: Apex Village PUD Subdivision, Development Plan (Modification of Standards – Parkland) – COF #6305 

 

Dear Ms. Hunter: 

  

We are respectfully requesting a Modification of Standards for the City of Franklin Zoning Ordinance in 

regards to Section 5.5.4 Dedication of Public Land for Parks and Greenways / Blueways.  We are requesting 

that the requirement for Park Land Dedication be waived in lieu of a privately held and maintained open space 

with an All Access Public Easement. (See attached exhibit) It should be noted that the area of open space 

meets the Park Land Dedication calculation requirement for the development as indicated on the attached 

plan. 

 

This area will be designated on the plat as subject to an All Access Public Easement and shall cause the 

recorded declaration of restrictive covenants and easements to include an express, permanent, non-exclusive 

easement in favor of the public for access to the area and an obligation on the part of the owner’s association 

to maintain the area in a condition suitable for public access and enjoyment. 

 

I thank you for your attention to this matter. If you should have any questions in regards to our request, please 

do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John D. Haas, ASLA 

Principal 

EDGE Planning, Landscape Architecture & Urban Design 
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